From Robert & Melissa Belk:

Zippo



"My husband and I just wanted to write and give our biggest thank you for helping us find our amazing dog. We adopted Zippo when he was 2 months old, in August of 2007. He is now a little over a year old and he has become the most loved dog. The week we brought him home he was house broken within a week and was also crate trained around that time. We taught him the standard "sit, stay, leave it" tricks when he was small and now we've moved on to the 'play dead, high five, shake, roll over" ones. He learns tricks in about 10 minutes! He truely is the most amazing dog in our eyes, he enjoys trips to the dog park but also enjoys pretending he is a lap dog. We want to say thank you for the awesome work the staff at the humane society do, we go in there just for fun on the weekend and always want to walk out with more dogs but right now Zippo is good enough! We may look to adopting another in the near future and of course we won't go anywhere besides the humane society. I'm

attaching a picture of Zippo, we call him Zipp for short."